
 
 

 

 

CITY OF OWOSSO 
SPRING & SUMMER 

LEAF AND BRUSH DROP OFF 

 

The Department of Public Works yard on Aiken Road, just south of Industrial Drive, will be open from 9 a.m. to 1 p.m. 

every Saturday beginning March 29, 2025 through the end of the 2025 Leaf Program for leaf/brush drop off. 

 
This service is for city residents only. 

 
On these Saturdays, the City will accept branches (1/2-to-3-inch diameter) and non - bagged leaves. The branches 

must be separate from the bulk leaves. Grass Clippings are now accepted. No plastic, refuse or debris will be accepted. 

 
Curbside Brush Pickup will resume beginning Wednesday March 26th, 2025, a n d  will continue every month 
on the last Wednesday with the last pickup beginning on September 24th, 2025. 

 
Call (989)725-0550 for more information or visit our website at www.ci.owosso.mi.us. 
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